
Supporting Your Student; 
Coping Strategies for the whole 

Family



Acknowledge this 
situation 

is not Forever

This is temporary and it’s 
okay to feel unsettled, 
and sad or mad about it.

Ask your student how 
they’re feeling and let 
them know you understand.



LOOK FOR THE GOOD 
Don’t overreact to the not 

so good

Try to let your student 
know at least one thing 
they’re doing right each 
day.

If something is not going 
well, acknowledge it but 
don’t dwell on it.  Give 
them a chance to correct 
or adjust.



Be Patient
there May be daily ups 

and downs as we ADJUST 
and share our spaces as a 

family



Establish agreed upon 
space and routines



give each other 
space during the 

day
Come together in 

the evening

If possible, set up 
separate working space for 
each member of the family.  

Students should not be in 
their bed!  The bed is for 
important sleep.

Try to spend time together 
in the evening walking, 
watching tv, playing cards 
or other games.

 



Set Up a schedule 
agreed on by 

everyone at home
Be sure everyone has some 
input and let your student 
make some decisions if 

possible.

Morning -  your student 
should include plenty of 
time to wake up, move 
around and eat breakfast.

Before and/or after school 
- your student should 
include a walk or other 
physical activity.

Night - your student NEEDS 
a set bedtime that is 
reasonable.



Have your student 
put their phone to 

bed somewhere 
neutral before 

bedtime



Try to Help them stay on 
a regular eating 
schedule and drink 
non-caffeinated drinks



Encourage 
introverted kids 
to reach out to a 
friend every few 

days



Try meditation
http://mindfulnessforteens.com/guided-meditations/

Look for free apps like Simple Habit



Remind your 
student to let 

their counselor 
know if they’re 

having a hard time



Remember this is 
temporary, you’re doing 
great and we’re all in it 
together!


